

## St. Benet's R.C Primary School

Fulwell Road, Sunderland. SR6 9QU **Tel:** (0191) 553 5370







6<sup>th</sup> Sept 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back to a new school term, we hope you all have had a lovely Summer holiday. The children have returned to school a credit to you all - well turned out, alert and ready to learn. Our Nursery and Reception children are settling in great. Throughout the school there is a productive atmosphere and we are ready to begin various new projects. I am sure that you will have been following the exciting tweets we have put on our Twitter page. Remember to follow us on Twitter at - @St\_Benets - where you get regular updates and news from school. We currently have 743 followers - let's see if we can make it 750! A big thank you to all of our families who have been posting their fantastic examples of the mathematics you have been doing over the holiday with the hashtag - #SB19SummerMaths. It has been a great way to keep in touch over the summer and be part of your adventures! Thanks also to the many posts sharing your news - it's been great seeing the photographs of our Year 6 leavers starting their new schools #StBenetsFamily

This week we have been focusing on the Catholic life of our school and our children throughout school have been enthusiastically volunteering to lead our acts of worship.

Reading Club will begin Tuesday next week. It starts at 8.30am and children need to arrive at the school office. It will run every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. All KS1 and KS2 children are welcome. Reception children will be able join after the Easter holidays.

Our Maths and Games Club for the junior children runs Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 8.30am, they too need to arrive at the school office.

Music and sports clubs will commence next week - letters have already been sent out.

Our curriculum grids for the academic year will be uploaded on the website, please take a look to see what your children will be doing. If you would like other information on the website please let us know. If you would like a hard copy of the grids just ask at the school office.

Our school email address is: <a href="mailto:enquiries@stbenetsschoolsunderland.org.uk">enquiries@stbenetsschoolsunderland.org.uk</a> for any queries that you may have.

A list of dates for the coming year will be with you next week.

The staff and I are raring to go and look forward to another inspiring and eventful year with you and your children.

Yours sincerely,

Ann Blakey, Headteacher